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Drug Shortage Statement 
 

Hikma is committed to helping solve drug shortages, which unfortunately are occurring with increasing frequency across 

the global markets we serve. We understand the negative impact of shortages on patients and caregivers and will use our 

manufacturing and distribution resources whenever possible to help solve shortage situations.   

This includes making ongoing investments in our manufacturing facilities, expanding production lines, increasing our 

manufacturing capacity, adding workforce when needed, and changing manufacturing schedules to prioritize production 

of medicines facing shortage.  As part of our work to address shortages, we collaborate closely with the US Food and 

Drug Administration, Health Canada, European Health Authorities, and participants in healthcare systems across the 

MENA markets we serve to identify, prevent and/or alleviate shortages of essential medicines. 

 

 


